
Physician/Provider Bulletin
Subject: 90 Day Supply for Select Medications
Plan: Coordinated Care Option 1, Option
2, Option 3 and the Maternity Care
Program (MCP)

Bulletin Date 9/17/13

Bulletin Number: 13-05 Effective Date 10/1/13

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform all participating providers that updates 
have been made to the Coordinated Care Benefits

90 Day Supply for Select Medications

Effective October 1, 2013 Health Care District Coordinated Care Option 1, Option 2, and 
Maternity Care Program (MCP) members will be eligible to receive a 90 day supply for 
select medications when filled at the Health Care District Pharmacy Locations. The 
Formulary Listing has been updated to reflect this change and is available on the 
District's website at:

http://www.hcdpbc.org/index.aspx?page=152

OR

http://www.hcdpbc.org

Select: Programs & Services, Health Coverage and then Coordinated Care Program

The Formulary Listing will be located under the Pharmacy tab listed on the right of the 
website.

If you have questions regarding this provider bulletin, please contact your
Provider Representative at (561) 659-1002.

Please insert this bulletin into your Provider Handbook. The policies and procedures in 
this bulletin supersede any related policies and procedures within the handbook.
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